
From: Singh, Raj
To: Kraemer, Janine
Subject: FW: Notification of intent to import hazardous waste from Bermuda to the United States
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 3:05:17 PM
Importance: High

 
Please see below.
 
Thanks,
Raj
 
 

From: Heiss, Robert [mailto:Heiss.Robert@epa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 1:47 PM
To: Moore, Danny
Cc: Kreisler, Eva
Subject: Notification of intent to import hazardous waste from Bermuda to the United States
 
Danny Moore
Director of Estates & Facilities
Bermuda Hospital Boards
King Edwards Memorial Hospital
Hamilton, Bermuda
 
Dear Mr. Moore,
 
I have received your letter of September 20, 2013,  enclosing a notification of intent to import
hazardous waste from the Bermuda Hospital Boards for shipments to Veolia ES Technical Solutions,
LLC, Port Arthur, Texas.  Bermuda and the Government of the United States do not have an
agreement providing for prior notice and consent to control imports of hazardous waste. 
Furthermore, there is no restriction in US law on the entry of hazardous waste from Bermuda into
the US.  Accordingly, the United States Environmental Protection Agency does not have any basis for
responding to this import notice, and the hazardous waste may freely enter the United States,
subject to all applicable domestic hazardous waste or other legal requirements.
 
Sincerely,
 
Robert Heiss, Director
International Compliance Assurance Division
Office of Federal Activities
Office of Enforcement and Compliance Assurance
United States Environmental Protection Agency
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________

BERMUDA HOSPITALS BOARD INTERNET E-MAIL CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

mailto:RSingh@STERICYCLE.com
mailto:Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Heiss.Robert@epa.gov


For the Bermuda Hospitals Board, on behalf of the King Edward VII Memorial Hospital and
the Mid-Atlantic Wellness Institute, the information contained in this transmission
including any and all attached files is STRICTLY PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL and is
intended solely for the individual(s) or entity named above in the To and Copy fields. If
you received this transmission in error, please delete it from your computer system and
notify us immediately. If you are not an intended recipient, please be advised that any
use, including viewing, printing, disseminating, distributing, copying and retransmitting of
the information contained in this transmission including any and all attached files is
strictly prohibited. Notify us by E-Mail at Wrong.Addressee@BermudaHospitals.bm

By Order of The Bermuda Hospitals Board.

__________________________________________________________________________

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

 
    
-----------------------------------------
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this Email is confidential and may be
privileged. This Email is intended solely for the named recipient or recipients. If you
are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of this
Email is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please inform us by
replying with the subject line marked "Wrong Address" and then deleting this Email
and any attachments. Stericycle, Inc. uses regularly updated anti-virus software in
an attempt to reduce the possibility of transmitting computer viruses. We do not
guarantee, however, that any attachments to this Email are virus-free.

Nota de confidencialidad: La información que presenta este correo es confidencial, y
puede ser de uso privilegiado. Este correo intenta ser enviado solo al destinatario, o
a los destinatarios. Si usted no es el destinatario, no podrá usar, desglosar, copiar, o
distribuir la información de este correo ya que está prohibido. Si usted no es el
correcto destinatario, por favor infórmenos reenviándonos el mismo con el asunto
¨Dirección Incorrecta¨, y luego borre el correo y los adjuntos. Stericycle, Inc. usa
regularmente actualizaciones de software anti-virus para así reducir posibles virus.
De todas maneras, no garantizamos que los adjuntos estén libres de virus.
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